
High Meadow Cooperative No. 1, Inc. 
98 Charter Circle, Ossining, New York 10562 

 

Reminder to Submit your Intent  
to  

Run for the Board of Directors 
 

 

Our Annual Meeting is scheduled for April 28th. We still need candidates 
to run for the Board of Directors. 

We have 6 openings on the Board. As of this date we have received 4 
intents to run.  There are three (3) 3-year terms, Two (2) 2-year terms 
and One (1) 1-year term.  

If you want to protect your investment then it is time for you to submit 
your intent to run for the Board of Directors. If you don’t want to 
commit to a 3-year term you can volunteer to take one of the shorter 
terms.  There will be No nominations from the floor this year.  

You don’t require any special training, just the willingness to be 
involved. 

Please submit your intent to run. We have extended the deadline to 
Wednesday, April7th. 

Drop off your letter of intent at Marilyn Szatkowski’s 161 S. Highland 
Ave. please put it through the mail slot. You can also email your Letter 
of intent to hmmaintslip@gmail.com. 

 

Deadline for Submitting your Intent to Run is Wednesday, 
April 7, 2021. 

 

The Board of Directors 

March 29, 2021 


